
 

 

My Turn To Drive School 
Ardmore, PA 19003 

 Dear Parents,                                      June 2024 
 
My Turn To Drive School will be offering the PA Department of Education’s approved Driver’s Education program 
virtually this summer for area high school students.  This summer’s session will consist of 15 classes in defensive 
driving practices and techniques covering various types of driving environments and risk avoidance strategies.  
Additionally, guest speakers including area police officers, insurance agents and PENNDOT license examiners will 
present during classes.  Students can enroll at the age of 15 and above, and your child does not need a learner’s permit 
in order to participate in the class.  Attendance is expected for all classes.  We do understand that a conflict or two 
(maximum) may arise and we will work with students to provide missed class material in that event. 
 
The SUMMER 2024 Zoom class for area high school students will begin on Monday, July 22nd  from 7pm until 
8:30pm and will continue on weeknights until Friday, August 9th. 
  
My Turn to Drive School is a five-star rated driving school specializing in teaching teenage novice drivers for over 19 
years. All instructors are experienced, certified and licensed by the PA Department of Education to teach this Defensive 
Driving safety course.  We also provide driving lessons and are certified to administer the driver’s license test when 
your teen is ready. 
 

There are three major reasons for offering this defensive driving course. First, learning about the rules of the road and 
understanding defensive driving tactics and risk avoidance strategies are the most important aspects of this course. 
Second, if your teenager successfully completes our accredited driver training course you may save up to 15% on 
yearly insurance premiums up to 21 years of age. Third, students may be eligible to obtain a senior license at age 17 
1/2, instead of age 18, if parental permission is obtained, and all requirements are met. 
 
The fee for the classroom instruction is $225.00. If you would like to enroll your child in one of the upcoming sessions, 
please fill in, detach, and return the form below with a tuition check in the amount of $225.00 payable to My 
Turn to Drive School.   MAIL TO: MY TURN TO DRIVE SCHOOL, PO Box 392, Ardmore, PA 19003. 
 
Please e-mail director@myturntodriveschool.com with any questions or visit our website: 
www.myturntodriveschool.com 
 
MAILING ADDRESS:  My Turn to Drive School    Sincerely, 
                PO. Box   392                                                          Jeff Nyce 
                Ardmore, PA 19003    Director 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
 
I want my child_____________________________________________________ to enroll in the Driver Training Course. 

 
ADDRESS:______________________________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 

 
 BIRTHDATE________________________________e-mail_______________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

SUMMER VIRTUAL DRIVER’S ED 
(WEEKNIGHTS 7-8:30PM Beginning July 22nd) 

 
    

Check #____________ 
 
 

(Your deposited check will confirm your child’s seat in the selected class and you will receive an email  
with the class details and the zoom link, which can also be found on our website, the week prior to the start of our class) 


